#My\Voice Tangible
Impact: Treasury
Board Changes
Policy

As a result of comments on
#MyVoice and those of
families before, Children’s
Education Management has
been able to have Treasury
Board approve tutoring for
military children returning
from OUTCAN.

Tutoring Services Now Available for Returning OUTCAN Children

Dependent children of Canadian Armed Forces members who recently returned to Canada
after a foreign posting are now eligible for tutoring senvices.

Starting on September 1, 2015 students who have academic deficiencies as a result of
being posted with their families outside Canada may be eligible for tutoring in the subjects
they are struggling with. The Treasury Board Secretariat has recently approved tutoring
assistance for the first year after the family’s return to Canada.

Children's Education Management continues to encourage military families to
communicate with the school board at their new posting, upon the initial receipt of a
posting message back into Canada, to lessen the impact of relocation on student success.
A list of school boards in Canada may be found here.

To find out more, contact the staff at Children’s Education Management.
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https://www.familyforce.ca/EN/Pages/tutoring.aspx

